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July 10, 1936

WILLIAM C. MENNINGER, M, D.

Dr. Ernst Simmel
901 S. Hudson
Los Angeles, Calif.

Dear Doctor Simmel:

Just recently we have revised our "Therapeutic
Aims." I am enclosing a sheet which we are appending to our
regular order sheet to substitute for the previous way we had
tried to indicate to the nurses and therapists what we wanted
carried out. We have been using this now a couple of months and
are finding it much more helpful to everyone, altho it is still
in the nascent form. I would be happy if you would have time to
glance through it and make any suggestions that you might have.
As previously, the doctor underlines those particular aims which
he suggests that the nurses and therapists carry out. Your com-
ments would be especially appreciated.

We think of you often and have been talking a great
deal about you in the last few days since your fine, helpful letter
came. I am stire that Karl will be writing you in answer to it short-

1ly.
Sincerely yours,
wem/ re William C. Menninger, M. D.



